
 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

Senior Center Closed 
 
 
Due to the recent concerns surrounding COVID-19 (coronavirus) and in line with County, State and 
Federal guidelines and recommendations, the City of Pascagoula, in an abundance of caution, has 
announced the temporary closure of the Pascagoula Senior Center, until further notice.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. Please follow us on social media for updates during this process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

603 Watts Avenue - Pascagoula, Mississippi 39567 - (228) 762-1020 

For More Information, Contact: 
 

Michael Silverman 
City Manager 
City of Pascagoula 
Office: 228-938-6614 
Email:  msilverman@cityofpascagoula.com  
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